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Our Next Meeting will be on 
Thursday, February 13th 
beginning at 6:30 pm at the 
Hoss’s in Hanover (Corner of 
Eisenhower and Carlisle).  

This will be our Valentine 
meeting and our special 
partners are invited to attend 
with us.  There will be games 
and gifts for everyone. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Feb. 13 Valentine Dinner & 
Report of Nominating 
Committee 

Feb. 15- Winter Cabinet 
meeting at Camp Hill  

Feb. 27 Business meeting 

April 11 to 13 - Beacon Lodge 
Work Weekend  

April 24 – Zone Social at 
Jefferson Fire Hall 

March 28, 2015 – 50th 
Anniversary  Celebration for the 
Jefferson Lions Club.          

A reminder to the Nominating 
committee – your report is due 
at the first meeting in February. 
 

 
 

BASKET BINGO 
This year our Bingo will include 
baskets and Thirty-One hand-
bags.  It will be held on 
Saturday, March 1st. Doors will 
open at 12:00 noon and Bingo 
will begin at 2:00 pm.  The 
tickets are $10.00 per person.  
Lion Rodger has already 
distributed the tickets, see him 
if you need more tickets. 
 
VALENTINE DINNER 
Our Valentine Dinner for 
members and their partners 
will be held at Hoss’s in 
Hanover on Thursday, February 
13 beginning at 6:30 PM.  Each 
member will pay for their own 
meal.  We will have a fun night 
of games and door prizes.  You-
All-Come!  
Lion Pat has extra Hoss’s Fund 
Raiser tickets to hand out to 
friends and neighbors.  Contact 
her if you need some tickets. 
She will keep some for the 
members that night. 
 
DID YOU KNOW? 
Lions International has waved 
the fees for all Veterans to join 
Lions Clubs.  Now is the time to 
ask all Veterans to come be a 
part of the largest volunteer 
organization in the world.   Let’s 
get some new members. 

 
 

We extend our deepest 
sympathy to Sarabelle and 
Cindy Baugher on the death of 
PDG Larry Baugher.  Lion Larry 
served on many committees for 
our Club as well as serving four 
times as President.  He served 
District 14-C as Zone Chairman, 
Vice District Governor and 
District Governor from 2001 – 
2002. He attended many 
International Conventions, 
USA/Canada Forums, and was a 
progressive Melvin Jones Fellow.  
Lion Larry’s funeral was held on 
Friday, Feb. 7 and he was laid to 
rest in the Jefferson Cemetery. 
We certainly will miss his 
generous spirit and his wealth of 
Lions Club knowledge. 
 
February Birthdays  are: 
 
Nancy Renoll  4 
Charles Hull  7 
Cindy Baugher 17 
Blane Sanders 28 
Kurt Hartlaub  29 
 
Linda Green  13 
Lola Boose  16 
 
 
 

Lions Grrrooowwwlll! 



Save the Date!  
April 26, 2014 
District 14-C Convention 
Location: Carlisle Church of 
the Brethren in Christ 
1155 Walnut Bottom Road, 
Carlisle, PA 17015 
Plan to come and celebrate 
The Exemplary Service of the 
Lions, and Lionesses, of 
Pennsylvania Lions District 
14-C: ALL OF YOU!! 
Special recognition program 
for Lions with 50 years or 
more service and 
Lionesses with 25 years or 
more service! 
Guest Speakers: 
International Director Harvey 
F. Whitley from Monroe, 
North Carolina 
Lion Carroll Jackson from 
Leader Dog and his Trusty 
Companion, Hunter 
Food and Entertainment! 
Classic Car Rally! Basket 
Raffle! 
A time to interact with your 
counterparts in District 14-C, 
to share Service Project 
ideas, strategies, and 
successes. A time to “Strut 
Your Stuff”! A time to have 
fun! 
Activities for Spouses! 
More details to come! 
 
BEACON LODGE WORK 
WEEKEND 
The Annual District 14-C Spring 
Work Weekend will be held on 
April 11, 12, and 13, 2014. Come 
and join us for work, fun, 
fellowship and contribute to 
your LIONS CAMP. The purpose 
of this activity is to ready the 
camp for the coming camping 
season. 
Beacon Lodge will provide meals 
and lodging along with bedding 
for the weekend. All that you 
need to provide are work 

clothing, work gloves, washcloth 
and your personal items. Plan to 
arrive Friday evening, April 11th, 
or by 7:00 AM on Saturday, April 
12th. We will work until lunch on 
Sunday and leave for home after 
lunch. 
As always, the accomplishment 
of this activity depends on Lions 
willing to give their time and 
efforts. I encourage the Lions to 
participate in this important 
service activity. 
It is very important that the staff 
at the camp know how many will 
be attending so that they can 
order sufficient food and prepare 
accommodations. They need to 
know the exact number to 
expect. Please call me by April 
1, 2014. 
Do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any questions. My 
phone number is 717-650-2966 
and my email is 
lkbljb@comcast.net. This 
weekend will be limited to the 
first 40 Lions who register. To 
register please call me so I can 
notify the camp the numbers 
attending this service project. 
PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE 
CAMP!!! 
Submitted by: PDG Larry J. Bare 
– Beacon Lodge Work Weekend 
Chairman 

 
OBITUARY FOR PDG LION 
LARRY BAUGHER 
Larry E. Baugher, 67, of Spring 
Grove, died Friday January 31, 
2014 at York Hospital following a 
lengthy illness. Funeral services 
will be 11:00 AM Friday, February 
7, 2014 at Christ United Church of 
Christ, 32 Baltimore Street, 
Codorus (Jefferson) with his pastor 
the Rev. Bonnie J. Whittier, 
officiating. Burial will follow in 
Jefferson Cemetery. A viewing will 
be held from 9:00 to 11:00 AM 
Wednesday at the Church. The 
Geiple Funeral Home, Inc., 53 

Main Street, Glen Rock is handling 
the arrangements. 
Larry was born on April 18, 1946, a 
son of Sarabelle L. (Cramer) 
Baugher of Spring Grove and the 
late Sterling E. Baugher. He 
graduated from Spring Grove High 
School in the Class of 1964 and 
from Elizabethtown College with a 
BS degree in Business 
Administration in 1968 and 
received his Masters Degree in 
Business from York College. He 
retired in 2004, from the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Employment Office of York, where 
he was employed as a Labor 
Market Analyst Statistician 2, 
following over 30 years of 
employment. 
Larry had Cerebral Palsy for his 
whole life and it never stopped 
him from doing things that he 
wanted to do. He was a generous 
person who had compassion for 
others, dedicated to serving many 
organizations in his community 
and helping others in need. He 
was an active member of the 
Jefferson Community Lions 
Club, having served in many 
leadership offices of the Club and 
was a Past District Governor of 
District 14-C and a Melvin Jones 
Fellow of Lions Club International. 
He loved to travel and his last trip 
was to the Lions Club International 
Convention in Hamburg Germany 
this past July. He also enjoyed 
boat rides on Codorus Lake. 
In lieu of flowers memorial 
contributions may be made to 
Christ United Church of Christ, 
P.O. Box 155, Codorus, 
PA, 17311 or to York Cancer 
Patient Help Fund, c/o York Health 
Foundation, 50 N. Duke St., 2nd 
Fl., York, PA 17401. 
Condolences maybe shared at 
http://www.geiple.com/book-of-
memories/1789548/Baugher-
Larry/obituary.php 


